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Utility Wildland Fire Prevention Advisory Committee  

Summary 

May 17, 2023 

I. Due to the lack of a quorum no meeting occurred. No committee business was conducted.   

 

II. Members in attendance agreed to remain to hear presentations from Department of Commerce 

and DNR on an informational basis. 

 

III. Committee Chair updated members in attendance on the Request for Qualifications to solicit lists 

of subject matter experts.   

 

IV. Department of Commerce representative presented a summary and lessons learned from their Pre-

season wildfire utility conference.   

 

V. DNR staff gave an informational update on the Wildfire Detection Camera project.  

 

VI. Discussed potential topics for the August committee meeting.    


